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‘Learning together for life’ 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Your child has expressed an interest in joining Choir on Thursdays from 3.10 to 4.00pm.  
This Club is open to years 3 to 6. 
 
In order to ensure pupil welfare, we take a register at every session.  If your child would 
like to come to Choir, please fill in the permission slip below, including details of where 
they are to go at the end, and return it to the school office.  If your child is unable to attend 
for any reason, please let the school office know so that we can ensure the smooth 
running of the club. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
 
Miss McGinty 
 

 
Choir: 
 
Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………………………    Class: 
…………………………………………….. 
 
 
I will collect my child at 4pm from school 
 
Please hand my child over to Lookout afterschool staff 
 
I give permission for my child to walk home after choir 
 
I will inform the school of any change to my collection arrangements. 
 
 

……………………………………………………………. (signature) 

 
 


